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Baltic Sea Hydrographic Commission 17
th

 meeting 

Letter of Invitation (Letter 1) 

Dear Colleagues,  

It is my pleasure as your chairman of the Baltic Sea Hydrographic 

Commission to invite you to the 17
th
 BSHC Conference in Helsinki, 

Finland, from 18
th
 to 20

th
 of September 2012. For your information a 

meeting of Helcom MWG will be arranged also in Helsinki on September 

18
th

. 

Our Finnish host has prepared a detailed logistics document for the meetings 

and you find that as an attachment to Letter 1. Please find also the details 

about registration for the meeting in the logistics document. 

I do ask you all to submit national reports, any proposals and other 

supporting documents to the conference by August 15
th
 2012 at the latest. 

Send your documents by email to (patrik.wiberg@sjofartsverket.se). 

As you may remember the Swedish HO was tasked to propose a revised 

logotype for BSHC. You do find a proposal in the Annex 1to this letter.  

Comments on the logo are welcome and my intention is that we after your 

approval can use the BSHC-logo. 

I am very much grateful to our host for preparations of the meeting so far 

and I am looking forward to see you all in Helsinki in September. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Patrik Wiberg,   Telephone:  +46 10 478 4679 

Swedish Maritime Administration 

Business Area Hydrography 

SE 60178 Norrköping 

Sweden 

mailto:patrik.wiberg@sjofartsverket.se
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